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Take all comers - but need  at 

least one rep from each tutor 

(homeroom/advisory)

 

Tutor teachers sign up 

volunteers using online 

spreadsheet

 

Sometimes need to cajole older 

students to 'volunteers' - but 

once involved, generally enjoy

- Part of school leadership 
programme 
 
- Library Prefect at the head 
 
 
- Included in PEP (Personal 
Enrichment Portfolio) - prepares 
students for CAS (Creativity, 
Activity, Service) in DP 



A rep from each year 
group marks the role at 
our short meeting at 
 Morning Break on 
Monday - students bring 
morning tea 
 
I put a reminder message
in Monday's morning 
announcement. 
 
On Tuesday I summarise 
what the ambassadors 
will be telling their tutor 
group about.  
 



Badges are awarded at the 
end of Term 1 - only to 
students who have regular 
meeting attendance. 
 
Students are given their brief 
for the week and have the 
opportunity to contribute 
new ideas - are also able to 
help in the library when they 
have the time. 



 
 
They report back to 
their tutor group 
the following 
morning - 
answering 
questions and 
advocating for 
reading and the 
library. 
 
 


















